		January 2017
Dear Parent of Timberline Biology Student,
   

We will be having a guest speaker on January 11th and 12th in our Biology classes.  The guest speaker will be from Intermountain Donor Services, and will discuss several topics about organ donation that relate to our body systems unit.  The presentation is intended to inform students about organ donation so they can discuss this topic with their families.  It will involve a slide show, short video clips, and open discussion.  The slide show includes statistics, criteria for donation, how donated organs and tissues are used, facts about donations, pictures of human organs and tissues, and information about donors and recipients.   If you have any concerns or questions about what will be discussed please feel free to contact Mrs. Mortensen at Lmortensen@alpinedistrict.org. Please sign below:



YES 						 I give permission for my student to participate in the presentation




NO						 I do NOT want my child to participate in the presentation and would like them to participate in an alternative assignment.  



Thank you for your time,
   
Timberline Biology Teachers
Mrs. Lauren Mortensen
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs. Hannah King
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